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Based on review of the materials submitted by the applicant and discussion during the 
October 9, 2019 Recommendation Meeting the Design Review Board finds:  
 
The applicant should be congratulated on their exemplary efforts to engage Spokane’s 
neighborhoods in the planning process for the Central City Line, and should be held up as 
a model for future projects. 
 

1. The Design Review Board recommends the approval of the project as 
submitted. 

 
 
 

 
Kathy Lang, Vice Chair, Design Review Board 
 
Note:  Supplementary information, audio tape and meeting summary are on file with City of Spokane 
Design Review Board. 
 




